
RIVER HAWK
UPDATE

April 1 | Spring Formal Grades 8-12
April 7-10 | Easter Break, No school
April 17 -19 | IOWA Testing
April 21 | Field Day
May 1 | Partial Payment Course Fee Due




Brody Crow
Jacob McMillian
Charlotte Nelson
Josie Panther
Kamryn Schumacher
Brooke Smith
Callie Sowers
Olivia Taylor
Claire Wijaya

3rd 9-weeks
Honor Roll Preview NightPreview Night

 Important Dates

Volume 1, Number  29

Now you know...

March 30, 2023

From Mr.  Muncy

Psalm 118:29 ESV 

Your Word is Truth



The Buffalo National River in Arkansas was the
first national river to be designated in the USA!

Oh give thanks to the Lord , for he is good; for his
steadfast love endures forever!

Thank you to everyone who helped
spread the word about Preview Night!

We had a great turn out and look
forward to seeing  many new faces in

the upcoming year!

Jeremy Bell
Payton Hughes
Raylyn Morris
April Smith
Skylar Sowers
Elizabeth Chronister
Kylicia Evans
Josiah Panther
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Cora Smith
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Emory Williamson
Reed Erickson
Parker Wood

Hattie Ezell
Tucker Lawson
Mallory McMillian
Harper Patrick
Jade Curtis
Jalin Ezell
Ian Farmer
Kaleb McGhee

Cole Rambo
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Bo Dickerson
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Blue- All A's
Black - All A's & B's

At chapel on Wednesday, Mr Lyle reminded us of
when we live our lives inside God's parameters,
we are blessed. When we center our lives within
God's "boundaries" we live a life that is simply
better than when we are outside those bounds. 
Thank you all for how you helped us get the word
out about Preview Night. We had a wonderful
time meeting new and prospective parents.
Spring testing is coming up in April. Stay tuned
for more information about that. 
Welcome SPRING! 


